
I am writing today to urge the Opposition of this bill, HB 2509. 
Monsanto is big business and they do not hold the interests of Our family farms in Oregon. I am a small 
business owner and here in Jackson county we voted NO GMO's . The people have spoken. Our vote 
should be protected.  No Monsanto . No GMO.  
Thank you, 
Krissy Millner 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 


